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 Date: 02/28/2012 
 

Engineering Bulletin: 021203 
 

Effective Date:  03/19/2012 
 

Released By:  T.Trinh 
 

Subject: Thermal Door 
 

Description:  Tubelite has redesigned the vertical stiles on the Thermal door.  
The Therml=Block which was previously located in different plane, has now 

been moved so that they are located on the same plane.  This also allows the 
vertical glass stops to be ingrated to the stiles.  The vertical glass stops will be 
non-removable, giving a nice continous look.    The horizontal glass stops will 

remain the same, removable.  The gaskets used will change to P1112 and 
P2183.   The door will require a new method of glass installation and cross 

blocking the glass.  The thermal frames will be provided the bulb gasket instead 
of the pile weathering.  The redesigned Thermal door will be release on March 

19th, 2012.  Please see attached for details. 
 

Price:  Will remain the same. 
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